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Showo� Your Art Event
It's time for our younger residents to show o� their artistic skills! This event 
will be held through posting on Facebook. To enter create your art piece, take 
a picture of it and post it to our Facebook or tagged us for a chance at winning 
an art themed prize. The top two art pictures with the most likes will be the 
winners of the art themed prize. This event will o�cially start on September 
6th and end on the September 15th. The winners will be noti�ed and 
announced on September 16th.
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Friendly Reminders
Just an important reminder, as we are currently in the summer season, to 
please remember to mow the backyard regularly to avoid anything seeking 
shelter from the heat in shaded areas. With us still in the summer season, 
please be mindful that any pools not in use should be �ipped over and stored 
to prevent the risk of injury. With school being back in session please, be 
mindful of school and emergency vehicles coming through housing.

Are You Moving Soon?
As a friendly reminder any service member that receive o�cial orders to leave 
this installation that we require a Notice to Vacate (NTV) at least (30) days prior 
to departing from the home. To the best of your ability, please have a �nal 
date for departure in mind, copy of your orders if you are PCSing, Separating 
or Retiring and prior engagement with TMO is suggested. If you have, any 
further questions please feel free to contact Shaw Family Housing.

HAPPY
LABOR DAY!

Dear HMC Resident,

On September 11, 2001, almost 21 years 
ago, 246 people went to sleep in 
preparation for their morning �ights. 2,606 
people went to sleep in preparation for 
work in the morning. 343 �re�ghters went 
to sleep in preparation for their morning 

shift. 60 police o�cers went to sleep in preparation for 
morning patrol. 8 paramedics went to sleep in preparation 
for the morning shift. They all died heroes. The one thing 
we can all do is recognize their lives were not lost in vain. I 
ask you to join me in vowing to “never forget” and to 
continue living our lives stronger and more uni�ed. 

In memory of 9-1-1, Hunt Military Communities and Hunt 
Heroes Foundation is once again hosting the Patriot Essay 
Contest. This is open to any child between the ages of 8-18. 
We are looking to read the personal re�ections from 
children who understand and embrace the importance of 
patriotism, even though they never experienced the 
tragedy of 9-1-1. Children wishing to submit their essay 
can do so at www.huntheroesfoundation.org  Submissions 
are due no later than September 7th. Winners will be 
announced on September 9th. 

As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis
Brian Stann
 

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer



ShawFamilyHousing.com

Employee of the Month
Chris Compton

Chris has been a member of the 
Shaw Family Housing Team for 
over a year. He loves working with 
his hands �xing and repairing 
items. In his spare time, he enjoys 
being outdoors and is a reptile 
enthusiast.  

20th Force Support Squadron Events
Woodland Pool
Open Swim is Wednesday to Friday from 1pm to 6pm and Saturday 
to Sunday from 11am to 6pm. Lap Swim is Wednesday to Friday at 
6:30am to 8am and 11am to 1pm.
Pricing: Kids under 3-Free Other ages- $10/Person per month.
For more information about the FSS activity, please see above or 
call 803-895-3446.

A Successful Bash!
We would like to thank everyone who came out to our Back to 
School Event making it another successful year for this event.

A Special Thank You
We would like to give a special thank you to First Command 
Financial, who collaborated with us for the Back to School Event.

Don’t Forget Your School Supplies!


